November Dinner meeting

We were privileged to be allowed an insight into life in Sudan through the eyes of our special guest Amir Bol,a Year 11 St Ursula's student. Amir is an articulate representative of her native Sudan and with humour and maturity gave us a most interesting talk about her experiences both back in Sudan and here in Australia. 

Amir was brought along by another guest, Del Randall. Del, as the co-ordinator of English as a Second Language programmes for the Catholic Education Office in Toowoomba, was able to entice Amir along to our meeting and provide us with some background to the Sudanese community here. 

Thanks Del and Amir - we enjoyed your company and learned a lot from meeting you both. 
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